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Youth Ministries Coordinator 
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Caritas Committee 
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Communion for the Homebound 
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Faith Formation office   509-332-4402 
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Mass Schedule:  

Daily Mass: Monday Communion service: 7:15 AM,  
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday: 7:15 AM 
Noon Mass & potluck first Tuesday of each month. 
 

Weekend Masses: Saturday 4:30 PM in the church; 
Sunday: 7:15, 8:30, & 11:00 AM in the church. 

Reconciliation: 3 to 4 PM Saturday, inside the church. 

Baptism: Please plan at least two weeks in advance. 

Marriage: Please plan at least four months in advance. 

Parish Phone: 509-332-5312 

Website: www.sacredheartpullman.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman  

Instagram: www.instagram.com/sacredheartpullman  

  

Pastor: Father Steve Dublinski 
Office phone: 509-332-5312 
E-mail: sdublinski@dioceseofspokane.org 

Deacon: Jim Evermann 
 Phone: 509-339-3607 
 E-mail: jim.evermann@gmail.com 

Office Manager: Linea Johnson 
 E-Mail: ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

Secretary & Bulletin Editor: Mary Sutherland 
 E-mail: msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org  

Offer a Mass: Contact Mary Sutherland to have a  
Mass said for a loved one 

mailto:sacredheartpullmanym@gmail.com
http://www.sacredheartpullman.org/
http://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman
http://www.instagram.com/sacredheartpullman
mailto:msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org


 S A C R E D     H E A R T     C H U R C H 

Eucharistic Ministers 

This Weekend, March 11/12 
 4:30 pm need volunteer 
 7:15 am Jim Evermann  
 8:30 am Jim Evermann & Linda Fulfs 
 11:00 am Jim Evermann & Mary Johnson 

Ushers 

This Weekend, March 11/12 
 4:30 pm Rich & Nic Koenig 
 8:30 am Char & Don Snekvik 
 11:00 am Dave Schneider & need volunteer 

Mass Servers 

This Weekend, March 11/12 
 4:30 pm Lisa Weber 
 8:30 am Mark & Carson Thomas 
 11:00 am Alexis & Brendan Doumit 

Lectors 

This Weekend, March 11/12 
   First Lector:                    Second Lector:   
 4:30 pm need volunteer  need volunteer 
 7:15 am  Theresa Paul       
 8:30 am  Sandy Cook (Sp.) Bill Engels 
 11:00 am Alex Amado (Sp.) Kat Harris 

Lenten Food Drive for Cougar Food Pantry 
March 11/12: Cereals: hot or  cold; shelf 
stable milk; pancake mx & syrup; muffin 
mixes; cake mixes. 

March 18/19: Shampoo/conditioner ; soap; deodorant; 
toothpaste & tooth brushes. feminine supplies; laundry 
detergent; dish soap. 
Please place items in the basket at the church entrance. 

 Sunday – 8:30 am †For the Holy Souls in   
  Purgatory closest to heaven† 
 Monday – 7:15 am Communion service 
 Tuesday – 7:15 am  
 Wednesday – 7:15 am  
 Thursday – 7:15 am  
 Friday – 7:15 am †For the repose of the soul of  
  Richard Worthy† 

Masses of the Week of Mar. 12 

Prayer, Bread & Soup. Each Wednesday 
we invite everyone to pray the Stations of 
the Cross in the church at 6 pm. Following 
the prayer, come to the social hall for a 
simple meal of soup and bread. The 

Pastoral Council hosts on March 15. Donations for a 
charity will be accepted. 

At the 8:30 and 11 am Sunday Masses we have a radio 
broadcast to the parking lot (87.9 FM) and communion. 

We livestream the 4:30 pm Saturday Mass & daily Mass 
Watch our parish livestream & saved videos at:  
https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman/live 

All Masses are in the church. The radio broadcast and 
livestreaming are for those who cannot attend in person 

At the back wall of the church we have a Book of 
Intentions. Please wr ite your  intentions in the book. 

Children’s Faith Formation 

There are classes for preschool - sixth grade today, 
Sunday, March 12. 

Questions: e-mail Cory Dixon, Director of Faith 
Formation, at cdixon@dioceseofspokane.org  

The Week Ahead 

Sunday: Pastoral Council, 9:45 am, St. Mary Room. 
Sunday: Lenten Bible Study, 9:45 am, St. Mary Room. 
Tuesday: Knights meeting, 7 pm, social hall. 
Wednesday: SHARE, noon, social hall.  
Wednesday: Stations of the Cross, 6 pm, in the church. 
Wednesday: Soup & Bread Supper, 6:30 pm, social hall 
Wednesday: RCIA, 6:30 pm, Holy Family Room. 
Thursday: Adoration, rosary, prayer, 6 pm, church.  
Thursday: Spiritual Autobiography, 7 pm, social hall 
Friday: Rosary, 12:15 pm, in the church.  
Saturday: Men’s group, 7:15 am, hall.  

El Domingo 19 de marzo tendremos misa en español a 
las 1 pm en la Iglesia. Todos son bienvenidos.  
Sunday, March 19, we have Mass in Spanish at 1 pm . 
All are welcome.  

Lenten Bible Study 
We invite all adults to join a study of the Sunday Lenten 
Gospels, Sundays through March 26. You may come 
for any session. They are from 9:45 to 10:45 am, 
downstairs in the St Mary Room. If you are interested in 
attending and will need child care, please contact Cory 
Dixon at cdixon@dioceseofspokane.org. 

From Farming to Fishing: Raul and 
Rhodora were coconut farmers in their 
town in the Philippines, but it took a 
lot of work before they made money. 
They participated in a Catholic Relief 

Services program that helped them build their own 
fishpond to raise and sell fish. The fish provide nutritious 
food for their family and more accessible income, 
enabling their granddaughters to attend school. What 
changes have you made in your professional, personal or 
spiritual life that benefited others? 
Visit crsricebowl.org to learn more. Sacred Heart is 
joining in Catholic Relief Services’ Operation Rice 
Bowl. “Bowls” are at church entrances.  
Photo by Geela Garcia for Catholic Relief Services  

St. Patrick’s Day is on Friday, March 17. Bishop Daly 
sent out a letter to the parishes saying that we may eat 
meat that Friday. Many of the faithful of eastern 
Washington have a spiritual and emotional connection 
with St. Patrick, and it is important to celebrate his feast 
day. However, in keeping with the tone of the season of 
Lent, the bishop encourages us to attend Mass on St. 
Patrick’s Day, or undertake some act of charity or 
penance during this week. 

https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman/live
http://crsricebowl.org


Quiet bags for  small children with books, colored 
pencils, notepads, and a toy are in the back of the church 
and in the annex. Parents, please help your child return 
the items to the bag. There are also Children’s Worship 
Bulletins and crayons in holders on the back pews and on 
the back table in the annex. 

March 12, 2023 – Third Sunday of Lent 

Any Whitman County resident who 
needs help with utilities, car  repair , 
food, rent, gas, furniture, etc., may 
contact the parish office at 509-332-
5312 or 
msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org. 
The office will contact one of our St. 

Francis Guild members. They will listen to you and help 
as they can, and/or connect you with other resources. 

If you would like to offer a Mass for a loved one, living 
or deceased, please email Mary Sutherland at 
msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org, put a note in the 
collection, or mail a note with the (optional) stipend to 
Sacred Heart Parish, 440 NE Ash, Pullman, WA 99163. 

Green Energy-Saving Tip 
Did you know that you can recycle all of the following at 
Sacred Heart Parish? Here's what, where, and when: 
*glass bottles and jars, vehicle in the near  corner  of 
the church parking lot, Saturday 4 pm-Sunday 1 pm on 
the last weekend of every month. 
*stretchable plastic bags and film (only, please no other 
items!), three boxes in the church basement, daily. 
*markers, box near  the St. Mary room in the church 
basement, daily. 
*laser and inkjet cartridges, box in library, daily. 
Leaving an inhabitable planet to future generations is, 
first and foremost, up to us.  Pope Francis, Laudato Si' 

Do you know of anyone who needs a meal due 
to an illness, the birth of a child, surgery or 
recovery? Our parish Helping Hands volunteers 
provide these meals. Please tell us about 

anyone (or yourself) in need of Helping Hands. (Parish 
office: 509-332-5312 or Sue McNamara 
sue.m.mcnamara@gmail.com) People in need are more 
likely to accept meals than ask for help. Also, please 
contact us if you can prepare a meal occasionally. 

Altar Society 

Altar Care for March: Charlotte Worthy 
Linen Care (all year):     Mary Johnson 

Youth Ministry Corner 
Youth Group for grades 7 through 12 meets today, 
Sunday, March 12, at 5 pm in the social hall.  

Linea Johnson, Youth Ministry Director : 
ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org CHURCH SUPPORT: Online giving link: 

https://www.sacredheartpullman.org/online-giving  

February 25 & 26 collection: $3,787.50 
Weekly budget amount needed: $7,000.00 
PREPARES: $35.00 
St Francis Guild: $10.00 

Mass Attendance:  
February 25 & 26:  4:30 pm 36 
 7:15 pm 28 
 8:30 am 104 
 11:00 am 85 
  253 

Please come down to the social hall after the 
8:30 or 11 am Mass for coffee or juice and 
doughnuts. Hosting doughnuts is fun and 
easy to do.  

We need more people to volunteer! Please sign up 
https://shpullman.flocknote.com/signup/90021  

***Prayers, Joys & Concerns*** 

Your prayers are asked for: Karen Curry, Mary Johnson’s 
sister Susan, Colin McGuire, Julianne Hwang, Goretti 
Manzo, Karen Morrison, Crystal Lee, Diane Moser’s son 
Jeff , Meg Gollnick, Dennis Duran, Cheryle Carlson, 
Dominic Pedrotty, Don Snekvik, Ray & Lina Quock, 
Eleanor Scott, Alexa Owens, Fr. Tom Caswell, Kent 
Blevins, Carol Jorstad, Lorraine Farrand, Diane Moser, 
Karen Kinzer, Shay Connell, Alyssamarie Link (daughter 
of Al & Lorraine Farrand), Sister Suellen, Stan Bauer,  
Fr. Jim Lee, Melchor Mendez, Saturnina Quintana, 
Colleen Crook, Cathy Stephens, & Dennis VanAllen. 

Thank you to everyone who donated so 
generously to help refugees. Due to space 
constraints in family housing at WSU, they 

cannot accept any more refugee families. Sacred Heart is 
not taking general donations for refugees any more.  
If you would like an email when our two local Afghan 
refugee families need something, please contact  
Sue McNamara at sue.m.mcnamara@gmail.com. 

PLEASE PATRONIZE OUR ADVERTISERS 
John’s Continuous Gutters, Est. 1974 

John Bieker, 208-882-3198  
johnsgutters@moscow.com 

Please pick up your Lenten Prayer Guide at church this 
weekend. The booklets have a reflection on the Gospel 
for each day of the week from Ash Wednesday through 
Easter. Cory Dixon, our Faith Formation Director, wrote 
the reflections, and the booklets were printed in the parish 
office. Y ou can also find an electronic copy of the book 
on our website: www.sacredheartpullman.org 

Please note we changed the date for the 
Baked Potato Blast Supper. There were too 
many dinners in March. It will be Sunday, 
April 23, at 5 pm. 

Stations of the Cross: If you cannot make it to the 
Stations at church on Wednesdays, you can watch our 
video of the Stations, or read them in Spanish or English 
along with pictures of our Stations. Go to our website: 
https://sacredheartpullman.org/stations-estaciones 
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